

Water System Upgrade

Logan Road - Innes Park

Issue 1 - September 2021

Work will commence in October 2021 on a \$300,000 infrastructure project to construct a water main at Innes Park.

The works will consist of the installation of a new water main as indicated in yellow on the photo.

This work will be carried out by Council's Water Services team and work is expected to be completed during December 2021. Construction work will be undertaken Monday to Friday between the hours of 6.00 am and 5.00 pm.

Traffic management measures will be implemented during construction. No driveways will be affected.

The new water main will be connected to the existing water network, which could cause disruption to the water service. Residents will be provided with prior notice, to minimize inconvenience.

Bundaberg Regional Council is aware construction work can cause disruption and thanks residents for their patience and co-operation while we improve the water service in this area. Should you have any concerns or queries, please call Council's Project Manager.



Contact Information

Project Manager: Jacob Dick – 0438 116 561

Division 6 Councillor: Cr Tanya McLoughlin - 0437 925 584
Portfolio Councillor: Cr Jason Bartels – 0438 681 189

Project Portal Ref: IWA3959.2021







